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The Shareholders of TECO 2030 ASA (OSE: TECO) are hereby given notice of an Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM) on 01

December 2022 at 12:00 CET.

The notice of the Extraordinary General Meeting is enclosed and is also being sent to the company's shareholders.

Disclosure regulation

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.

Contacts

Pål Christian Johnsen, CFO, +47 412 76 747, pcj@teco2030.no

About TECO 2030 ASA

TECO 2030 is a Norway-based cleantech company developing zero-emission technology for the maritime and heavy

industry sectors. We are developing PEM hydrogen fuel cell stacks and PEM hydrogen fuel cell modules that enable ships

and other heavy-duty applications to become emission-free. The company is listed on Euronext Growth on the Oslo Stock

Exchange under the ticker TECO, and in New York on the OTCQX under the ticker TECFF. TECO2030 is a spinoff of TECO

Maritime Group, a group that has provided technology and services to the global shipping industry since 1994. For more

information, please visit www.teco2030.no.
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